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April 6, 2023

Dear Families,

On Wednesday, May 24, 2023, Division 1 and Division 4 will be going on a field trip to UBC Botanical Gardens to enhance our learning of plants in our local environment.  Our bus will be leaving Glenwood at 9:15 a.m. and we will return by 3:00 p.m.  Students need to bring a snack, lunch, and a water bottle.  We are touring the garden so please remind your child to wear comfortable footwear and dress appropriately for the weather.  

The PAC has generously provided funding for the bus and admission for the students to UBC Botanical Gardens.  We will need at least 4 parent volunteers for this trip.  A cost for admission may be required.

Please return this form by Monday, April 17, 2023.

Thank you for your support,

Mr. C. Grant, Ms. I. Chan and Mrs. J. Young

I give ___________________________ (name of student)    Division _______

permission in the field trip to UBC Botanical Gardens on May 24, 2023.  

__________________________________                                __________________________

Printed name of Parent/Guardian                                                             Date

__________________________________                              ___________________________
Signature of Parent/Guardian                                                  Phone Number

I am able to volunteer for this field trip: ________________________________________

                                                                                         Name



